

## Sachem Central School District

Samoset Administrative Office • 51 School Street • Lake Ronkonkoma, New York 11779

Kenneth E. Graham, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

(631) 471-1336 kgraham@sachem.edu

November 9, 2018

Dear Sachem Families,

Today is the conclusion of the first marking period at our secondary schools. You may recall that in August we announced two upgrades to our use of the district's student management system, eSchoolData (eSD). This year we opened access to the eSD Student Portal for all students in grades 6-12. The eSD Student Portal can be accessed via the following link: https://studentportal.eschooldata.com/Sachem. The portal has a link on our district webpage. This student access is in addition to your current Parent Portal access. The information displayed on the Student Portal is for that individual student, and is viewable in a similar format as the Parent Portal. Additionally, this year all of our secondary teachers (grades 6-12) are utilizing the eSchool gradebook so that parents and students will be able to regularly view their attendance, grades and assessment scores. Students can log onto the Student Portal using the following:

Username: SAME username he/she uses when logging on to a Sachem computer

\*This cannot be changed.

Password: Student ID number with leading zeros (MUST be 9 digits)

\*Students will be prompted to change the password upon 1st login.

Example:

John Smith

(ID: 000012345)

Username:

ismith

Password:

000012345

Lastly, we have opened up the new eSD Mobile App for all parents/guardians wishing to have easier access via their smartphone or tablet.

The mobile app can be downloaded from either Google Play or the Apple App store. You can log onto the Mobile app using the email address associated with your account, along with your existing password you use for the web-based eSD application.

This is an exciting time for our district. We look forward to greater communication around student achievement. Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your child's guidance counselor.

Sincerely,

Kenneth E. Graham, Superintendent of Schools